Collaborative Partnerships: Maricopa Community Colleges

Collaboration within our district has been a hallmark of the Walmart Brighter Futures 2.0 program,
which is coordinated by the district-based Workforce Development unit. This unit provides leadership
and contributes staff to the effort. The participating colleges and two skill centers all donate the efforts
of the program leads, as well as financial and student support services. This creates a Brighter Futures
collaborative network that shares best practices in our district and positions the effort to be sustained in
the future.



